
Housing Authority of the City of Hartford, 180 John D Wardlaw Way, Hartford, CT 06106 1971-21 
Housing Consultant 

ADDENDUM #1 

Original Notice of Solicitation Issued on: Thursday, March 11, 2021  

Response Due Date: Thursday, April 15, 2021 @ 2:00pm

March 29, 2021 

To All Prospective Respondents: 

The purpose of this addendum is to provide answers to questions raised by potential 
respondents. 
QUESTION 1: Is the RFP numbered 1971-21, like the file is named and as it appears in headers, 
or 1972-21, as it states in the title on the first page? 

ANSWER: The contract number is 1971-21,  the title heading on the RFP is an error, please 

only reference 1971-21 Housing Consultant. 

QUESTION 2: Can the proposed work be done remotely or is the contractor expected to 
be on-site in Hartford? 

ANSWER: YES, work can be completed remotely as long as there is complete 
transparency for what is being worked on. 

All other terms and conditions of the Solicitation remain the same. 

Kim Cotharin, Contracting Officer 
Housing Authority of the City of Hartford 
upload documents to : bids@hartfordhousing.org

mailto:bids@hartfordhousing.org

